
 

 

NIXA FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
301 South Nicholas Road Nixa, MO 65714 

Business (417) 725-4025 Fax (417) 725-2393 

 

 

Request For Proposal 
 

1 Ton Pickup 

 
Date: 03/20/2024 

 

 

The Nixa Fire Protection District is seeking bids for one 1 Ton Pickup to be used as a Brush Fire 

Apparatus as specified below. Proposals can be mailed to (301 S. Nicholas Rd, Nixa MO 65714), 

or dropped off in person to the Nixa Fire Protection District Headquarters by April 12th, 2024 

before 4:00pm. Proposals must be marked “1 Ton Pickup.”  

 

The Nixa Fire Protection District reserves the right to reject any/all bids that do not meet the 

listed specifications listed below, waive variations or formalities, and negotiate changes, 

additions, or deletions. The Fire District may accept the bid that it deems to be in its best interest 

and is not obligated to accept the lowest bid.  

 

If you have further questions regarding the specification listed or the proposal in general, please 

contact Fire Chief Lloyd Walles @ 417-725-4285 or by email @ lwalles@nixafire.org . 

 

 

Specifications  

 

• New stock/unregistered 1-ton pickup 2023 or newer 

• White in color 

• 1-ton single rear wheel 

o 10,600 GVWR or greater 

• 4 wheel drive 

• Gasoline engine 

• Automatic transmission 

• 3.73 rear axle 

• Crew Cab 

• Short Bed 

• 40/20/40 front seat 

• Vinyl or cloth seat coverings 
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• Rubberized floor covering (no carpet interior) 

• Air conditioning 

• Work Truck Package or equivalent 

• Cruise Control 

• Power Windows, locks, and mirrors 

• Keyless entry 

• Steel wheels 

• LT (Load Range E) All Terrain tires 

• Spray in bedliner 

• Trailer package with standard 2” receiver and 7/4 pin wiring connector 

 
Please include with your proposal the latest date this vehicle is available to order for the current 

year model, availability of any in-stock vehicles you may having meeting the specification, and 

anticipated delivery dates. 

 

Sealed proposals should be mailed or delivered to the address above clearly marked:  

 

Request for Proposal: 1 Ton Pickup by 4:00pm on Friday April 12, 2024 

  

All proposals that are received will be opened in the District office at the date and time of the 

deadline. Any proposals received after the deadline will be returned unopened to the submitting 

vendor. Faxed or emailed proposals will not be accepted.  


